
Jacqueline M. Zischke, Attorney at Law 

A Professional Corporation 
POBox1115 

Salinas, California 93902 

January 27, 2016 

P: 831/761-8714 
F: 1-888-385-9198 
jzischkelc1w@chqrtec.nec 

(Delivery via Email: s.locke@mpwmd.net and dstoldt@mpwmd.net) 

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District and its 
Board of Directors 
David J. Stoldt, General Manager 
Stephanie Locke 
5 Harris Court, Building 6 
Monterey, California 93942 

Re: First Reading of Ordinance No. 169 for the 2016 Monterey Peninsula Water Conservation 
and Rationing Plan 

Dear Chair Byrne and Board of Directors, Mr. Stoldt and Ms.Locke: 

In reference to the above referenced agenda item being considered by the District Board tonite, 
on behalf of Malpaso Water Company, LLC we appreciate District staff's efforts in responding 
to Malpaso Water Company, LLC's request for revisions to ensure that the Proposed Ordinance 
No. 169 is consistent with District Ordinance No. 165 related to the water entitlement for 
Malpaso Water Company. 

We see that a number of corrections have been made by District staff, and some clarifications 
may be necessary prior to the District Board's second reading. We look forward to continuing 
our work with District staff on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

t~t 
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